
 

 

 

 

Notice of Motion – Implementation of a Bus Service Pilot 
Project – Village Green Square 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following Member motion: 

That this item be referred to staff for consideration as part of the public consultation and 
planning work that will be undertaken this year in support of the TTC’s Five-Year 
Service Plan, being brought to the Board in December 2019. 
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